
  

                                            

 
Preparing today’s students for tomorrow’s world! 

 

Bound Brook School District 
Strategic Planning 

 
 DATES:  February 1, 2024 
 February 21, 2024 
 March 11, 2024 

TIME:  6:00 PM 

LOCATION:  BBHS Cafeteria 
The Board of Education invites you to participate in a Strategic Planning initiative 
along with your neighbors, community members, friends, teachers, students, 

and school district administrators to create a shared vision 
for the future of the Bound Brook  School District. 

This process will be facilitated by the New Jersey School Boards Association. 
 

We will be creating a shared vision for the district, discussing the strengths of the 
district, the challenges that we face, and ways in which we can tackle those 
challenges.  We are inviting staff members, parents, guardians, students, community 
leaders and other interested members of the public to contribute their thoughts, 
ideas and hopes – so that we can effectively plan for the future of our students.  
 

Participation in any or all three of our meetings will be greatly appreciated. 
 

           Please RSVP on the district website. 

 



  

 
Bound Brook School District 

Strategic Planning 
 

MEETING THE CHALLENGES 
OF TOMORROW’s WORLD! 

 
 
Help us plan the future!  Be part of an exciting process!  Work with your neighbors, 
friends, students, teachers, and administrators to create a shared vision for the 
future of the Bound Brook School District! 
 
Using a dynamic process, guided by the New Jersey School Boards Association, we 
will work together to develop the goals and objectives to move the district forward 
to meet the challenges of tomorrow’s world. 
 
The first meeting of the Strategic Planning process will take place on Thursday, 
February 1, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the BBHS cafeteria.  You will have an opportunity 
to provide input on future direction as well as current strengths and needs of the 
district as you see them.  
 
Our second meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 21, 2024, and our third 
meeting will be held on Monday, March 11, 2024.  All meetings will begin at 6:00 
p.m. in the BBHS cafeteria. 
 

Participation in any or all three of our meetings will be greatly appreciated. 

Please RSVP on the district website. 
 
The Board of Education hopes that you, the community of Bound Brook School 
District, will respond enthusiastically. Join us in creating the future for the Bound 
Brook  School District!  


	TIME:  6:00 PM

